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3/11/2005

To Whom It May Concern: 
  
I emphatically believe that all federally insured financial institutions should continue to be 
fully accountable under CRA for making investments and providing services. I also oppose the OTS 
proposal to consider favorably rural community development activities that do not primarily 
benefit low-income people or communities. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Daniel Fisher 
Business Outreach Center Network 
85 South Oxford Street, 2nd Floor 
Brooklyn, NY 11217 
Tel. 718.624.9115 
Fax 718.246.1881 
dfisher@bocnet.org 
  
  


